
  

 

 

                                  

 

1st Hellesdon Rainbows are looking for a new leadership team. 

 

The unit has been established in Hellesdon for the last 18 years. 

They are the youngest section of Girlguiding (girls 5-7years). 

Girlguiding is the largest organisation for Girls and young women in 

the UK. 

The current leadership team are stepping down, giving a new team 

the opportunity to take the unit forward. 

The Unit has been closed, but are keen reopen and need your help!  

Can you deliver adventures and opportunities, help girls develop and 

make a positive contribution in their community and the wider world. 

The Guiding programme provides a range of activities to help girls 

develop their skills and earn badges. 

Girlguiding has an enormous amount to offer to both girls and 

volunteers. 

If you would like to help you can register your interest at; 

https://www.girlguiding.org.uk/get-involved/become-a-volunteer/ 

or contact  myself, Elizabeth Summers tel 07908042578 or email eliz85beth85@yahoo.co.uk 
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